
 
 
 
 
This personal voting code allows you to  participate 
in deciding on the use of €300,000  
for plans for your neighbourhood or the entire West district 
 
 

 

Visiting address 
Bos en Lommerplein 250 
1055 EK Amsterdam 
 
P.O. Box 57239 
1040 BC Amsterdam 
Telephone 1 4020 
www.west.amsterdam.nl 

Date 3 January2020 
Reference UIT-19-81609 

Dear West District resident, 
 
The time has come: you can help decide on the use of €300,000 from the budget of 
West District. Together with more than 130,000 other West residents, you can vote on 
how this money will be spent. This letter contains your unique and personal voting 
code which you can use between 13 January and 9 February 2020 to vote via  
www.westbegroot.amsterdam.nl.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
How does it work? 

• Go to ‘Voting’ on www.westbegroot.amsterdam.nl. 
• Choose the plans you like.  
• Vote with your personal voting code. You can find this code at the bottom of 

this letter. 
• The plans with the most votes will be announced on 13 February 2020. They 

will be implemented in 2020. 
✁ ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------cut out and save! 
 

Your personal voting code: 
 
 
 

To be used on www.westbegroot.amsterdam.nl from 13 January -9 February by ……………….  
 
Do you need help with computer voting? Feel free to drop by: 

• On Tuesdays: 14 January, 21 January, 28 January and 4 February, 12.00 - 14:00 hours in De 
Tagerijn (Balboastraat 18).  

• On Wednesdays: 15 January, 22 January, 29 January and 5 February, 14:00 - 16:00 hours in 
Stad-sloket West (Bos and Lommerplein 250). 
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• On Thursdays: 16 January, 23 January, 30 January and 6 February, 12:00 - 14:00 hours in 
De Koperen Knoop (Van Limburg Stirumstraat 119). 

 
Why are we doing this? 
West district believes that residents know what is needed for their neighbourhood. 
Last year, no less than 14,730 votes were cast via WestBegroot! This year, another 
€300,000 is available for the implementation of the plans of residents and entrepre-
neurs. These plans were submitted in September. More information about the plans 
and this process can be found on  www.westbegroot.amsterdam.nl.  
 
Questions & Help 

• Do you have questions about West Begroot and can’t find the answer on 
www.westbegroot.amsterdam.nl? Please contact us via +31 (0)639195580 or e-
mail to westbegroot@amsterdam.nl.   

• If you have trouble voting online, ask family members, friends or neighbours 
for help. You can drop by for help with voting in community centres and at the 
district office. The dates and locations can be found in this letter. Bring this let-
ter with your personal voting code and ID.  

• Voting on behalf of others is also possible. You will need to bring that person’s 
letter containing their personal voting code, a passport copy and a written con-
sent. 

 
Best wishes,  
Also on behalf of the Burrough Committee of  West District, 
 
The Executive Committee 
 
 
 
Fenna Ulichki, Melanie van der Horst and Jeroen van Berkel 
 
 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 
If you would like to be kept informed directly, for example about the outcome of the vote - 
after 13 February 2020 - or about the plans for the next WestBegroot, please send us your e-
mail address at westbegroot@amsterdam.nl, or leave it on the website after you have voted.  
 
 


